
This image presents the Existing View to the north from KOP 9 on Suzi Lane, just west of Chandler Drive. This view captures KOP 9 
an in-line view of the existing subtransmission line that would be reconductored under the Proposed Project as it parallels the Suzi Lane 
west side of Chandler Drive. Though this portion of the right-of-way appears predominantly undeveloped, much of the surrounding 

landscape is that of a suburban residential subdivision with some remnants of rural residential to the east. Existing View 
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